
 

Oregon State Legislature 

Senate Committee on Health Care 

900 Court St. NE Salem Oregon 97301 

 

 

RE: Please Oppose HB 3063 

 

Madam Chair, Vice Chair & Committee Members 

 

This letter is in strong opposition of HB 3063. It is imperative that all information presented before you is 

examined.  This bill to end all non-medical vaccine exemptions for Oregon’s school children is coercion.  

As a paying taxpayer my children should have a right to attend public school whether vaccinated or not.  

One thing for sure is we need to look what is in the best interest of our children.   It is not a one size fits 

all for vaccinations 

 

 

Removing the ability of a parent to decline required immunizations on the behalf of a child for reason 

other than child’s indicated medical diagnosis is unconstitutional.  

 

How can something be mandated when the manufactures of these vaccines nor the doctors are held liable 

who will have to answer if something happens to my child, grandchild or any member of the family for 

that matter? 

 

Attached are : 

1. Vaccine components from the CDC website  

2. Litigation from Informed Consent Action Network vs The US HHS 

3. Nuremberg Code1 Q 

 

 

I ask that you all vote no on HB 3063 


